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Dear  

STARTwo Framework Agreement: TTWO0102-2 Strategic and Business Planning 

Lead ± Contract Variation no.1 

This agreement is made on 15 March 2022 

I am writing about the agreement made on 9 November 2021 between the Department for 
Transport (³the Employer´� DQG Evisa Solutions Limited �³the Supplier´� UHJDUGLQJ WKH
above work package order. 

I can confirm that the agreement has been further extended in Time. The agreement has 
been extended until 13 May 2022 and in accordance with the same terms and conditions 
as specified in the original agreement of 9 November 2021. The contract value remains 
unchanged at £87,550 excluding VAT. 

TKH 6XSSOLHU¶V VHUYLFHV XQGHU WKLV :RUN 3DFNDJH 2UGHU ZLOO FRQWLQXH WR EH FKDUJHG RQ D
Fixed Price as governed by the NEC 4 Professional Services Contract. The contract 
variation is required to provide continued specialist support on the business planning 
workstream. 

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this letter by signing and returning an 
electronic copy to me. Please contact  to 
discuss detailed arrangements for the continuation of this work package. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

  
Evisa Solutions Limited  
111 Charmouth Road  
St Albans  
AL1 4SG  
 
Via email  

  
  
 

 
Commercial Relationship Manager 
Department of Transport 
Great Minster House 
33 Horseferry Road 
London SW1P 4DR 
 
 
Web Site: www.dft.gov.uk 
 
15 March 2022 
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IN WITNESS WHEREOF the Parties have entered into the Agreement on the date written above. 

Signed by:

 

Name:  

 

Position: Commercial Relationship Manager 

On behalf of the Secretary of Department for Transport (Employer) 

 

And  

 

Signed by: «««  

 

Name:  ««« 

 

Position: «««««««««««««««« 

 

On behalf of Evisa Solutions Limited (Supplier) 

 

 




